
CITY OF JONESVILLE 

PLANNING COMMISSION  

Minutes of October 13, 2021    

 

A City of Jonesville Planning Commission meeting was held on Wednesday, October 13, 2021  

at the Jonesville Police Department, 116 W. Chicago Street, Jonesville, MI.  Chair Christine 

Bowman called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  

 

Present:  Christine Bowman, Jerry Drake, Annette Sands, Charles Crouch and Olivia Stemen.  

 

Absent:  Jim Taipalus and Jim Ackerson 

 

Also Present:  Jeff Gray and Mike Kyser    

 

Jerry Drake led the Pledge of Allegiance and the moment of silence.   

 

A motion was made by Annette Sands and supported by Jerry Drake to approve the agenda as 

presented.  All in favor.  Absent:  Jim Taipalus and Jim Ackerson.  Motion carried.  

 

Charles Crouch made a motion and was supported by Annette Sands to approve the minutes 

from May 12, 2021 with one noted correction.  All in favor.  Absent:  Jim Taipalus and Jim 

Ackerson.  Motion carried.  

  

A motion was made by Jerry Drake and supported by Olivia Stemen to appoint Annette Sands to 

the Chicago Street Riverfront Redevelopment Review Committee.  Charles Crouch was 

appointed as an alternate member.  The committee, which consists of two Council members, two 

Downtown Development Authority (DDA) members and one Planning Commission member 

will meet on Wednesday, October 27, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. All in favor.  Absent:  Jim Taipalus and 

Jim Ackerson.  Motion carried.  

 

A video was presented to the Planning Commission from the Michigan Economic Development 

Corporation (MEDC) regarding updates to its Redevelopment Ready Communities (RRC) 

program.  The new RRC Community Planner, Stephanie Peña , will attend the November 

Planning Commission meeting to explain what the changes mean to Jonesville.  

 

Updates were provided by Manager Gray on the following;  Streetscape and South Parking Lot 

Project,  City Hall damage/repairs, and Kurt Etter being named Public Safety Director.  

The next scheduled meeting will be June 9, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 p.m. 

 

Submitted by, 

 

 

Cynthia D. Means 

Clerk  



 

 

 

 

 


